
Dear Neighbors, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to address a growing concern in our community 

regarding pet waste and its impact on our neighborhood's cleanliness. 

While we all love our furry friends, it is important that we each take responsibility for cleaning 

up after them. Leftover pet waste not only creates an unpleasant odor but can also pose health 

risks to our families and the environment. 

I kindly request that all pet owners ensure they are cleaning up after their pets, using waste bags 

and disposing of them properly. Together, we can maintain the beauty and hygiene of our 

community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and for helping to keep our neighborhood a 

wonderful place to live. 

Sincerely, 

Your Name 

Your Address 

Your Contact Information 


